
 

  



 

26.03.18 

Dear Parent/Carer 

We are all growing in excitement for our upcoming trip to the Eden Project. We will depart Wednesday 

9th May 2018 and return on Thursday 10th May 2018. All the information that you need is here. We will 

depart from Heamoor School at 8.30am on Wednesday 9th May to enjoy a full day at Eden. On Thursday 

10th May we will return at 4.45pm 

Whilst most parents have paid the full balance of £80 can I just remind everyone that the trip balance 

needs to be paid in full no later than 28th  March 2018. 

Our itinerary is detailed here along with a trip kit list. If you have any queries please do not hesitate to 

contact us at school. You can make an appointment, send an email to secretary@heamoor.cornwall.sch.uk 

or contact by phone. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

 

 

Miss A L Shelley  

  

mailto:secretary@heamoor.cornwall.sch.uk


Our Itinerary  

 

• Arrive at school for 8.15am leaving @8.30am 

• Arriving @ Eden for 9.45 

 

 

 

• A text will be sent from school to confirm our safe arrival 

 

• Workshop – Potions and Commotions 

 

 

• Packed Lunch - from home 

 

 

• Challenge – Fire Carrier 

 

• Dinner @ Eden Restaurant  

 

• Secret Biomes  

 

• Arrive at YHA 8.30 - 9pm off to bed! 

 

• Up at 7am and get ready to return to Eden 

• 8.30am Cooked Breakfast 

 

 

• Challenge – Storm Patrol 

 

• Lunch (provided) 

 

• Explore Eden  

 

• Leaving Eden @ 3.30 

• Return to Heamoor @ 4.45 approx. 

 

 

 

 

• A text will be sent to confirm our departure 

 



 

Personal Kit List 

 

1.     Old trainers or walking boots to be worn (one pair of shoes will be 

fine). 

2.     Night wear. 

3.     Waterproof jacket.  

4.     Sun hat and sun cream. 

5.     Personal toiletries including towel. 

6.     Packed lunch for the first day and water bottle. 

7.    Any medication needed (asthma inhalers, allergy tablets, travel tablets). 

8.    Carrier bag for dirty clothes.  

9.    Small rucksack for day use. 

10. Small rucksack for belongings (please remember these bags need to fit 

on the mini bus with the children). 

11.    Change of clothing for day 2. 

12. One full spare change of clothes ‘just in case’. 

13. Camera (please note – we cannot accept responsibility for any 

loss/damage). 

14. The Eden Project does have a gift shop and children may bring money 

(IF you wish them to) but no more than £15 

iPods, ipads, computer games, mobile phones and expensive cameras are not 

permitted.  

 

We all like a little comfort when we are away from home a teddy or 

anything of a similar nature is allowed if your child would like to bring one! 

Please pack everything into a medium sized bag, not a suitcase, ensuring 

EVERYTHING IS LABELLED WITH YOUR NAME. 

 


